HB 1448 -- VISITING SCHOLARS

SPONSOR: Richey

This bill increases the number of times a visiting scholar
certificate can be renewed from two times to four times, and
removes the requirement that a scholar must be part of a business

education partnership initiative.

This bill is the same as HB 2435 (2020) and SB 448 (2021).



